
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are racing towards the Easter 
holidays and it is lovely to have lighter 
mornings and evenings. We have so 
many plans for the outdoor areas. The 
Wellbeing Ambassadors have been 
working hard this week to create a 
wellbeing area in the Key Stage 2 
playground, so please have a look. We 
will create a wellbeing area in Key Stage 
1 in the summer term. 

Don’t forget - Sibling Photo’s on 
Wednesday (20th)!  

 

What Ramadan means to me 

Many of our children and families are fasting, and we would love to hear your thoughts on 
how it is going.  Please send in your experiences through poetry, stories, photos, art, or 
whatever creative ideas you have in mind! We would like to share all the projects on our 
school website and create a display in school. You can send your project either electronically 
or directly to class teachers. The deadline is Thursday 21st March. Time to get creative!  

 

Great Orchestra Experiment 

Year 4 children have been invited to perform in ‘The Great Orchestra Experiment’ at The 
Nottingham Albert Hall on Wednesday 20th March. This is an exciting performance opportunity 
for children who are learning an instrument as part of the whole class ensemble programme. 
During the concert, the children will be performing pieces they have learnt during the year, as 
well as joining with other schools to perform a special piece and to also sing songs. 

 

Parents’ Evenings 

We look forward to seeing you next week for parents’ meetings with teachers in Years 1 to 6 on 
Tuesday 19th and Thursday 21st March. An online parent questionnaire will come to you via email 
next week and we should really appreciate it if you would complete this for us. 

 

Reading Volunteers 

Another ask that if you have any spare time that you could give to come into school to hear 
children read, we would very much like to hear from you now.  

Please note that regular parent volunteers need to have a DBS check for safeguarding reasons 

 

Seely Community Day of Action 

A reminder that we are looking for parent volunteers to join us in a ‘Community Day of 
Action’ on Friday 19th April. We want to paint the picket fences in the KS1 playground and 
outside of Early Years –  please let the office know if you are able to give any time on this day 

 

New SENDCo, Attendance Officer and Designated Safeguarding Leader 

We are happy to announce that Mrs Kate Gaunt will take over as SENDCo, Attendance 
Officer and DSL from Mrs Hudson. She will officially be in position from September, with a 
transition period over the summer term. Mrs Gaunt will remain as class teacher in 1-2G until 
September.  

        Very best wishes, Mrs K Clifford 
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SCHOOL CALENDAR 2023 / 

2024 

 

 

Shelly 

Shelly is out of hibernation and back in school with us.. So we are 
once again looking for weekend families to look after him. Please 
email admin@seely.nottingham.sch.uk with the subject “Shelly” to 
put your names down and we will be in touch to confirm dates. 

 

Digital Leaders review of the February App of the Month 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Focus on Autism - Support meeting for parents: Monday 25th March 2024, 
1:45pm -3:15pm 

Whether your child has a diagnosis, is on the assessment pathway or you have 
concerns that your child may have autism, this is a support meeting for you. 
Anita Bennett and Amanda Mooken from the Autism Team will be available to 
chat to, answer questions and offer support. Refreshments will be provided.  

If you would like to come along, please message Mrs Hudson or Mrs Brett on 
senco@seely.nottingham.sch.uk by 21st March 2024. 

 

SEN Review Meetings 18th- 27th March 

If you are expecting a SEN review meeting and have not yet received a letter, 
can you please contact the SENCOs by e-mailing,  

senco@seely.nottingham.sch.uk who will be happy to arrange this for you.  

 

Seely Disco 

To everyone who has bought tickets for the Disco - Please note that we will be 
emailing some information to you on Monday. 

 

FOS Easter Cake Sale 

On Wednesday 27th March we will be having Easter themed cake sale after 
school. We invite you and your children to make cakes for this and there will be 
some prizes for the best decorated cakes. Please note that we are a NUT FREE 
school. Cakes can be dropped off on the Wednesday morning. Thank you 

 

Fri 29th March -  

Fri 12th April 24 

Easter Half Term 

Mon 6th May 

Bank Holiday 

Mon 27th May -  

Fri 31st May 24 

Half Term 

Fri 21st June 24 

Inset Day 

Fri 26th July 24 

Last day of summer term 

 

P a r e n t  L i a i s o n  W o r k e r :  L o r r a i n e  B o d d y  0 7 5 6 6  7 3 3 4 0 9  

Have a great weekend! 

Painting shirts:  

We would like a year group 
set of painting shirts so 

please can you send in any 
large shirts that children can 

wear during practical art / 
creative sessions. This would 
be very much appreciated. 
There will be a collection 
point in the main school 

office for these. 
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Free Family Learning - Cyber Heroes Course 

This will run from Friday 19th April taking place from 9.00-11.15 for 4 weeks ending on 10th May. 
Parents and carers can be joined by their child for the last part of each session to learn together. 
This course will help parents to keep themselves and their children safe online and will use tech-
nology to develop other hobbies besides using the internet. Please see below for more details. 

To book or for more information please email lorraine.boddy@seely.nottingham.sch.uk  
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